
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our value this term is HOPE 
 

 ‘No one who hopes in you will ever feel shame.’                     
 [Psalm 25:3]                                                                                                                                           

St. George’s CEP Newsletter     

Issue 19: 17th June 2022 
 2020  

   ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
 

 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

 

As I walk around the school this week, there has been a real buzz of excitement 
in the air. Everyone’s spirits are high, due in no small part to the glorious 
sunshine we have had over the last week. By far the most excited group of 
children are our farmers who are due to leave on Sunday for their week long 
residential at Treginnis Farm. It’s so good to be able to re-introduce our 
residential trips as they are always great fun for the children and no one is more 
excited than Mr Jones who will be accompanying them next week!! So, as we say 
goodbye to our Treginnis Farmers, we hope they have a fabulous time and the 
sun continues to shine for them. Look out for more information on a new 
residential for Years 3 and 4 coming next year. 
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Whilst it is always great to see the sun, our first 
priority must always be the safety of our 
children. Well done to those who remembered 
to send in sun cream, sun hats and of course 
water bottles.   
 

 

 

 

And finally, a huge Happy Father’s day to all our fathers for Sunday and 

especially Mr Shield, who hopes to be joining your ranks as a new father 

but Miss Gower appears to have other ideas as she is still holding onto her 

little bundle of joy!!! Watch this space. 
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On Tuesday, Year 3 led a great family 

service at St George’s Church all 

about the queen and the importance 

of duty. They did an amazing job and 

it was great to see so many of you 

there. 

 

Cluckingham Palace Update 
 
Our chickens appear to have settled well in their 
new home and are laying plenty of eggs. I know 
some of you have been disappointed but do keep 
trying as the amount does vary from day to day. 
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